Office of Superintendent of Schools November 15, 2010
- Board Meeting of November 24, 2010

Office of Professional Standards
Maria Teresa Rojas, Assistant Superintendent

SUBJECT: DISCIPLINARY ACTION FOR EMPLOYEE

Staff is in the process of reviewing disciplinary action for this employee. It is anticipated that
details will be submitted, prior to the November 24, 2010, Board Meeting for the Board’s review
and approval.
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